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I STRONGLY oppose HB 4079!!  A tax such as this needs to go directly to the voters.  

It is absolutely ridiculous that you are trying to pass ANOTHER tax.  Oregon is the 

4th biggest per capita/state spending state in the US!  I honestly cannot believe that 

you are trying to slip this past voters at a time when Oregonians (businesses) are still 

trying to recover from Covid-19 restrictions.  You are taxing us to death.  We are a 

laughing stock of the country.  Please just STOP!!  NO ON HB 4079!!!  


